



I am working with Dylan about Book 1 reform. One of the things that we are talking about is how to integrate parts of the equity policy into By-law book 1.

### *Equity*

Ryan and I had an incredibly productive week of Equity Policy development. I think we have found a way to address the core issues of the old policy. This will be coming up next Council meeting.

I will be commissioning a series of videos which reach out to Students of Colour.

Lydia White has provided great recommendations for the equity award! Apparently, it will move forward!

### *Library Improvement Fund Committee*

I've been meeting with Yonatan to figure out how to improve the productivity of this committee. One of the things that we determined was having more regular meetings. It has work. There are a lot of great projects coming out including working with the McGill Medievalist Society!

### *MAUT*

Working with MAUT and Teaching and Learning Services to plan out a Senate Meeting on Teaching and Learning Excellence.

### *J-Board*

At Maggie's request, I have taken this under my portfolio. I will address this orally at Council.

### *Workgroup on Alternative Research Techniques*

Tom is taking this on. We came up with some great ideas including: Plexiglass Boards for more interactive outreach.

Corporate Campus: A website which assess the corporate presence on Campus

SSMU Explains Series (Videos):

- Board of Governors Council
- Senate

*Activities Night*

Great job Carol!

*Lease*

After meeting with the Lease committee, we decided to draft a summary memo of the memo we sent out before the holidays. Vilma was pleased with concreteness of it. We'll see how things proceed.

*Advisory Committee on the Selection of the Dean of Graduate Studies*

Strict confidentiality.

*Consultation Fair*

I sincerely hope more folks show up. I emailed multiple folks individually in a bid to get them to come. Let's hope it works! I can report more on this at council if y'all wish.

*MART*

We discussed how to make MART meetings more productive. We decided that we needed to have prepared discussion topics.

Respectfully submitted,

Emily Clare  
VP University Affairs